
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 
Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that it can be implemented as 
quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to consider it at its next 
meeting on 16 December 2020.  It was not included on the Forward Plan. 
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

DPH Led Rapid (Lateral Flow) Testing in 
Derby City 

The decision to establish and operate a Rapid Lateral Flow COVID-
19 testing service in Derby from mid-January 2021, for the testing 
of asymptomatic individuals needed to be taken immediately.  
This was to enable the negotiations to take place and 
licence/lease of suitable premises to be used for the 
establishment and operation of a city centre Rapid Test centre 
from mid-January 2021 to be entered into.  The decision therefore 
could not wait until the next scheduled meeting of Council 
Cabinet. 

 

 


